  
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Catholic Church of St. Mary, Cherry Hill in collaboration with "The Filipino Apostolate" invites you to celebrate the Filipino "Tagalog" Mass & Fellowship on Sunday, August 25.  

Mass begins at 2 p.m.  Fellowship in the Hall afterward Please bring your favorite dish to share with others.  Questions?  Please call the Parish Office at (856) 424-1454 or email us at stmarycherryhill@gmail.com
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INVITES YOU TO CELEBRATE THE

Filipino "Tagalog" Mass & Fellowship

Sunday, August 25, 2019
2:00pm
The Catholic Church

of St. Mary
2001 Springdale Rd.
Cherry Hill, NJ

Reception to follow in Parish

Hall after Mass. Please bring
your favorite dish to share with others! Please bring your
family and friends to this special day for our Filipino communi-
ty. For more details, please call us at the Parish Office at (856)
424-1454 or email at stmarycherryhill@gmail.com.





